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ENVIRONMENTAL BOARD SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
MAY 24, 2010. 
 
The Environmental Board convened in a subcommittee meeting on Monday, 
May 24, 2010, 505 Barton Springs Rd. Second Floor Room #240 
 
Board Members in Attendance: 
Jon Beall, Mary Gay Maxwell, Robin Gary, and Mary Ann Neely 
 
Staff in Attendance: 
Matt Hollon, Erin Wood, Pat Murphy Marilla Shepherd 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 Meeting called to order at 10:00 a.m.  
 
1. CITIZEN COMMUNICATIONS:  GENERAL 

Speaker should sign up to speak prior to the meeting called to order; you will receive a three-minute 
allotment to address your concerns regarding items not posted on the agenda. 
 

 David Richardson signed up to speak about the Barton Springs 
redevelopment ordinance. 

 
2.   STAFF BRIEFING 

Discuss the impacts of amending City Code to make Section 25-8-27 (Barton Springs 
Zone Redevelopment Exception) applicable to properties with commercial zoning but 
no existing commercial land uses. 
 
This item was conducted as posted.  Staff and Board subcommittee discussed: 
Should we allow redevelopment of commercial properties owned with residential 
uses under redevelopment ordinance and should we recommend this to the 
policy? 

 
ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 11:37 AM. 
There was no formal action taken. 
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